
Dear [Friend's Name], 

As I sit down to write this letter, my heart feels heavy with the thought of saying goodbye. Our 

time together in the choir has been a remarkable journey filled with unforgettable moments and 

cherished memories. 

Your voice is not just beautiful, but your spirit and friendship have truly enriched my life. From 

our late-night rehearsals to sharing laughter during performances, every moment will be 

treasured. 

Although I am saddened by your departure, I am grateful for the bond we have formed. I will 

always cheer for you as you take on new adventures and challenges. Remember that you are not 

just a friend, but a cherished member of our choir family. 

Thank you for everything. I will miss you dearly, but I know this is not the end. Let's stay in 

touch and continue to support each other from afar. 

Wishing you all the best on your new path. 

With love, 

[Your Name] 


